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TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: Silver FOIA Request 

  

DATE:  July 7, 2010 

 

Attached you will find a response to a FOIA request. 

 

A letter outlining the items requested dated June 8, 2010 (see attached) was received via 

fax on June 8, 2010 from Mr. Howard B. Silver, CPA.  We responded within the 5 

business day requirement. 
 

A letter was sent to Mr. Silver stating that: 

“District 225 does not have any agreement with Nugent Consulting.  The district has a 

contractual commitment to Secondary School Cooperative Risk Management Program 

(SSCRMP) and SSCRMP has a contract with Nugent Consulting.” 
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